
We will also spend some time in
the nursery classroom so you can
do some mark making directly
with your child! Call the front
office to book now!

Parent Forum
MARK MAKING plus

We are very pleased to offer our fourth
PARENT FORUM session for the school year.

This session will introduce you to the
wonderful world of mark making and we will
give you some insight and advice on how you

can help support your child in developing
their fine motor skills.

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Thursday 7th December 2023
9:00am Face-to-face
2:00pm Face-to-face
(Call to book a space)
This month our sessions are both face-to-
face as we are offering the opportunity to
play with your child in the nursery provision.


